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21st December 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians

Re: Ruislip High School - World Food Recipe Book 2024

I am writing to inform you about an exciting opportunity for your child to take part in: the first Ruislip High School
World Food Recipe Book 2024.

This is a great chance to showcase the wonderfully diverse community at Ruislip High with a book that has good
family favourite meals, drinks and desserts from all around the world that have been tried and tested. It is a great
opportunity for students to put their own creative mark on the book too, with pictures of their creations.

We would love to see as many students as possible contribute towards the recipe book. To do so, we are
encouraging the students to get cooking with their families over the upcoming holiday, to explore a dish of their
choice from their culture, heritage or identity. The dish can be any of their choosing - from breakfast to brunch,
dinner to dessert - so long as the student is happy to share a photo of their final creation and the recipe with us
via their tutor group Google Classroom, using the template provided below. Please note that your child’s name
and form will be published along with the recipe if it gets chosen and by allowing your child to take part you are
giving consent for this information to be included. Should you not want your child’s name and form to be included
please contact your child’s Head of Year.

Please use this template to submit your recipes. Any pictures or interesting facts about the recipe should be
included (please do not include photographs of your child). The deadline to send your recipes is Friday 19th
January, 2024. These should be submitted via your child’s Google Classroom, where your child’s tutor will have set
this as an optional assignment under the title: ‘RHS Recipe Book Competition’.

The top 50 recipes will be selected and published in the book. However, all entries will be entered into our recipe
raffle draw. The raffle prize will be a free copy of the recipe book and a £25 Sainsburys Voucher to recreate some
of the recipes at home with your friends and family. The winner of the raffle will be announced during Equalities
Week 2024. There is a limit of one entry per student. Once the book is published it will be available to purchase
from school with the aim of raising money for the school charities. Details surrounding cost will be released in due
course.

Should parents have further questions please contact me via the school office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Sutapa Poddar
Head of Computer Science & Equality and Diversity Lead
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